
  Monday 30th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
New Classes and Staffing for September 2025 
 
Please bear in mind, classes in Year 2 and Year 5 have been mixed – letters saying which class your child will 
be in next year are attached to this letter for your information.  
 
Nursery Staffing:  

➢ Miss Ali 

 

Reception Staffing:  

➢ RO Mrs Ockford/Mrs Durnall  

➢ RB Mrs Bains 

➢ RH Mrs Hand  

 
Year 1 Staffing:  

➢ RM moving to 1B with Mrs Butt 

➢ RJC moving to 1W with Mrs Walsh/Mrs Charie 

➢ RO moving to 1Z with Miss Zairab  
 
 
Year 2 Staffing:  

➢ 1C moving to 2S with Miss Smith 

➢ 1H moving to 2G with Miss Geinda 

➢ 1W moving to 2C with Miss Crowley 
 
Year 3 Staffing:  

➢ 3E with Miss Elcocks (mixed Year 2 class) 

➢ 3G with Mrs Griffiths / Mrs Marshall (mixed Year 2 class) 

➢ 3A with Mrs Aston (mixed Year 2 class) 
 
Year 4 Staffing:  

➢ 3G moving to 4S with Mrs Sidhu  

➢ 3E moving to 4C with Miss Chander 

➢ 3S moving to 4E with Mrs Evans & Mr Flavell 
 
Year 5 Staffing:  

➢ 4B moving to 5H with Mr Hemmingway 

➢ 4P moving to 5S with Mrs Sutton & Miss Soneri  

➢ 4E moving to 5P with Miss Pereira 

➢ 4G moving to 5I with Miss Ishtiaq 
 
 



 

 
Year 6 Staffing:  

➢ 6M with Mrs Monk (mixed year 5 class)  

➢ 6A with Miss Adelowo (mixed year 5 class)  

➢ 6W with Mrs Williams (mixed year 5 class)  

➢ 6T with Mr Templeton (mixed year 5 class)  
 
Children will be meeting and spending time with their new teachers on Thursday 3rd July on our ‘class swap’ 
transition morning.  
 
You will the opportunity to meet with your child’s new teacher when we hold our ‘Meet the Teacher’ 
events. Information and dates have already been sent to you.  
 
 
Staff Leavers 
We say thank you and farewell to some of our teaching staff: 
 

• Mrs Matthews, who is a Reception teacher and our EAL lead, is leaving at the end of this school year 

• Miss Coalter, who is a Reception teacher and our Art leader, is retiring at the end of this school year 

• Mrs Flavell, who is a Year 2 lead and teacher and our school’s PE leader, is taking up a post in a new 
school 

• Mrs Stevenson, who was a Year 2 teacher, who left us at Easter  
 
 
I would like to thank these staff and wish them every success and the very best of luck and happiness in 
their new roles. 
 
New Staff 
We are welcoming three new teachers to our team in September: 
 

• Miss Hand who is joining us as a class teacher in Reception 

• Miss Zairab who is joining us as a Year 1 teacher  

• Miss Ishtiaq who is joining us as a Year 5 teacher 
 

I am delighted with our new appointments, and am confident that they will be highly effective in their 
roles.  The children will have a chance to meet with them on our transition morning on 3rd July. 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
Mrs R Keen  
Head Teacher 

 


